2014 CA State H.O.G. Rally
Rider Update #6 — Final

Hello Rally Riders! Welcome to the California State H.O.G. Rally Rider Update #6,
your final before the Rally. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
reach out and contact us, but hopefully we have answered all of your questions.

Rally Ride Cancellations — Important

In the past week, we have received a lot of changes, cancellations and updates to
your Rally and hotel registrations. We understand that plans change and we
appreciate finding out as soon as possible. Getting your changes to us as soon as
possible is appreciated.

We ask again, if you are planning to cancel your ride, you will be missed, but we
are trying hard to give the dealerships updates for meals, so your help would be
appreciated. Don’t be surprised if you don’t show at the location you told us you
would check in at, that we call you to determine if everything is OK.

If you have changes please contact the following people:
Rally Cancellations or changes to your start location:

Bill Davis, bill@hog-rally.com
760-644-2118

Hotel Cancellations or changes:
Michelle Bell, michelle@hotelbellhousing.com
760-231-6691

Please do not contact Bill regarding hotel cancellations or changes and do not
contact Michelle about Rally cancellations or changes to your start location.
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Pre-Registration Done

We are no longer accepting mail-in registrations.

Rally Waivers — For Check In

To expedite the check in process, we ask that you fill out the attached Adult
Waiver and bring it with you along with your H.O.G. Card and Rider
Acknowledgement. If you have a minor with you, please fill out both Minor
release forms.

Rally Week — Schedule

The Rally schedule is published at two locations, in your Rally Guide and also on
the Schedule page of the official website. Please note - at the end of each night
we will update any schedule changes for the following day.

With everything that we have planned for this year’s 2014 California State H.O.G.
Rally, we hope you have a great time. We think it’s going to be a blast and hope
you enjoy yourself.

Ride safe getting to your check in point. We look forward to seeing you there safe
and sound.

Bill Davis — Rally Coordinator

2014 CA State HOG Rally

California Gold — “A Ride Back In Time”
760-644-2118

www.castatehogrally.com

www.facebook.com/hogrally




